
GRANVILLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 
(un-approved)  

Tuesday, March 10th, 2015 @9:30am 
Granville Town Clerk’s Office 

 
9:40am Call to Order.  Present:  Mark Belisle, Jim Dague, Jamie Dague, Roger Stauss   
Public Communications and Comment.  No general public present.  
 
Old Business:  
           Review D + K Draft of 100 Site. 
 
 In reference to the FEMA site in East Granville, Mark Belisle suggested installing 
 a bulletin board.  Granville now has a Representative there and can post town 
 business. 
 
New Business:  

Reorganize:  Postpone to June 2nd meeting, as per GCC By Laws. 
 
Discuss Construction Grant :  We should hear by the end of March.  Then 
meet with D + K to finalize site plans, hold public hearing, prepare 
construction bids, award contract(s). 
 
Total estimated cost for Route 100 site:  $59,367 
Total CDBG applied for:                           $53,400 
In-Kind Match:  Town of Granville,               2032. 
                          WRP                                    1935 
                          Dubois and Kind                  2000 
Total In Kind Match (10%)                            5,967 
 
Mark Belisle will contact the state and inquire about available Community 
Service Volunteers to help. 
Roger will contact D + K and get a copy of the time sheets to add up in-kind 
service 
The GCC  invites all interested people in town to help out.  Your volunteer 
efforts will help keep costs down. 
 
Discuss 2015/2016 budget:  Account 6040, bldg/grounds mowing, was 
amended by adding $250 for FEMA property mowing at the March Town 
Meeting. 
 
Jim has been in touch with Vtrans Rep. Scott Rogers.  The state is in the 
process of updating their roadside mowing policies to address invasive 
species. 
 
Next regularly scheduled meeting June 2nd, 2015 at the Granville Office 
Meeting Adjourned at 10:25am 
 
Respectfully Submitted:  Roger Stauss, Chair  
   

 
 
 


